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June 11, 2018 
 
Hello Orchestra and Band parents, 
 
We are happy to report that the students, staff, and chaperones are having a great time 
in New York.  I am writing because there has been some questions and concerns raised 
about the practice of using blue tape on students’ room doors at night as a security 
measure.  This measure is not a standard practice throughout the district for field trips, 
but we understand that this has been a long-standing practice used on band and 
orchestra trips.  In order to not detract from this current field trip, the chaperones will be 
placing blue tape on the doors of all student rooms and we will revisit this practice for 
future trips. 
 
Thank you  
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